
Senior Safety Protocol 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Implementation of Senior Safety Protocols 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

As we continue to prioritize the health and well-being of our senior community, we are 

implementing the following safety protocols to ensure a safe environment for everyone: 

1. Regular health screenings for all residents and staff. 

2. Mandatory use of face masks in shared spaces. 

3. Social distancing measures in dining and activity areas. 

4. Increased sanitization of common areas and high-touch surfaces. 

5. Emergency contact protocols for quick communication in case of health concerns. 

We appreciate your cooperation and commitment to keeping our community safe. Please feel 

free to reach out if you have any questions or need further clarification. 

Thank you, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


